
House Human Services Committee

I am testifying in Opposition to HB 1474. Give this bill a Do Not Pass.

It is simply willful ignorance not to accurately assess the population by their chosen pronouns. Possessing accurate
statistics is one of the most valuable assets of any public effort and will be greatly hampered by not having all available
information correctly catalogued. This includes the correct gender expression of all citizens of the state, whatever they
may choose that to be. 

The fact that our senate is wasting time and government resources on something as ridiculous as a bill like this is
appalling to me. 

Regards,
Royce Brown
Minot, ND


